
Kia ora koutou,
We are so incredibly proud of our students’ impressive performances at the recent West

Otago Athletics! Our tamariki showed outstanding determination, sportsmanship and
most of all our Waikoikoi School values. It was fantastic to see our community coming
together to support them. A huge thank you to all the parents and whanau who helped

cheer them on and for transporting them to Tapanui - we really are a little school with big
spirit! Good luck to Charlotte and Riley who have qualified to represent Waikoikoi and

West Otago at Eastern Athletics on Tuesday.  All the best - Go hard!
We continue to work hard in the classroom, we want to remind you that

parent/teacher/student goal setting interviews are coming up on Monday. If you haven’t
yet made a booking, please do. If the date or time does not suit please reach out and we
can make another time. These interviews are a great opportunity to discuss your child's
progress, celebrate their achievements and set goals together. We’re looking forward to
connecting with you and sharing insights into how we can work together to support our

learners.
We have our first Board meeting of the year on Monday 3rd March.  The Board is in
charge of the governance of the school.  We need your feedback.  Please fill in the

attached questionnaire.  Board elections are coming up this year so please consider
joining our team to shape the future of our school.

We also want to give you a heads-up about some important upcoming events. Swimming
lessons are just around the corner (17th to 21st of March)! We will travel to Waikaka

School for swimming lessons.  If your child needs a car seat with a harness please send it
to school.

This year we welcome Miss Sage Campbell to our teaching team.  Sage will be in and out
of the classroom during the year.  Sage will continue the classroom programme and

support the students in all areas of their learning. 
Ngā mihi, Jacqui Dillon and the Waikoikoi School Team.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdpo_9tJM7sbhf2cH1swzvDuJtItpY0cm91AWQKiyvK2b0alw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesatVfZJYCCB1-uyMcKaVpZAxpQGO7BlDi0kUSls9xD7xifQ/viewform


The 'Think Safe Brain' Campaign is for Rural Schools around New Zealand 
where whole communities celebrate everything rural while teaching critical 

practical lessons about health, safety and well-being. Aimed at flipping health 
and safety on its head to focus on practicality and using children to advocate 

for changes in behaviours, we aim to ensure that everyone goes home alive 
at the end of every single day. ​With our industry facing challenging times

 and losing too many farmers, it is vital that we do something practical to make 
sure our people stay safe. Safety should be something that is not an added 

extra but something we do that makes sense and because we care. Let's stop, 
think and create an environment where staying safe is engaging and fun. 

We are so excited to work with a range of people throughout the 
country including New Zealand Police, Firewatch, Fire and Emergency, 

Rural Support Trust, Farmstrong, FMG, St John, Beef and Lamb New Zealand,
 Local Contractors, Rural Schools, Power Companies, Farmers and local 

communities to make these days successful! 

https://www.harrietbremner.com/single-project











